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United States Department of Agriculture
Farm and Foreign Agricultural Services

Farm Service Agency

1400 Independence Ave, SW

Stop-0517

Washington, DC

20250-0517


June 26, 2008

TO:

Margaret Malanowski



Desk Officer
Office of Management and Budget   
FROM:
Steven J. Peterson
/s/ Bradley Karmen for Steven J. Peterson


Chief, Disaster Assistance Branch 
SUBJECT:
Change in CCC-471
The Food, Conservation, and Energy Act of 2008 (2008 Farm Bill) increased the administrative fees for the noninsured crop assistance program from $100 per crop to $250 per crop, from $300 per county to $750 per county, and from $900 per producer for all counties to $1,875 per producer for all counties.   

Accordingly, the CCC-471 has been updated to reflect the administrative service fee amounts as authorized by the 2008 Farm Bill (PL 110-246).    
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